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Gerry is the club’s first winner 
 

The Gibraltar Digital Photography Club has chosen Gerry Fagan as its first 
‘Photographer of the Year.’  Gerry, who works as a Security Officer at No 6 
Convent Place, submitted entries for each of the club’s monthly meetings and, 
overall, his images were judged to be the best by adjudicators from both 
inside and outside the club. 
 
“There are some brilliant photographers in the club and I really didn’t expect to 
win,” said Gerry.  “The club was only formed at the beginning of the year and I 
feel very proud to be its first winner.” 
 
Mercedes Santos, daughter of master photographer Ernest Santos, was at 
the club to present Gerry with his award. 
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